
From: Leah Costanzo

To: da@orleansny.com

Cc: Jim Orr

Subject: AB 511 Doe, AB 524 Doe v. Lyndonville Central School District: Subpoena Response

Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 1:00:40 PM

Dear Mr. Cardone,

 

I am reaching out to you regarding your response to the judicial subpoenas served on the DA’s

Office. I was hoping you could clarify whether your response was only on behalf of the DA or also on

behalf of the Sheriff’s Department, who we also served. Also, the defendant in this action did receive

records from a FOIL request to Orleans County for the criminal file, so I know they do exist and we

were looking for an unredacted complete file in response to the subpoena. Please feel free to call

me to further discuss. Thank you,

 

Leah

 

Leah Costanzo, Esq.
Steve Boyd, P.C.
2969 Main Street, Suite 100
Buffalo, NY 14214
P: (716) 400-0000
F: (716) 839-9959
lcostanzo@steveboyd.com
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended

solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be

legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their

agent, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by

reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient,

you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its

attachments is strictly prohibited.
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